
Howard Murray
ROYAL TRUST BUILDING

Montreal

August 14th, 1924.

Dear Sir Arthur:-

I. am sending you a copy of "The 
Aldred Lectures", which has just been pub­
lished.

It contains a course of lectures 
founded by J. E. Aldred and given by a group 
of men before the Senior students of the 
Massachusetts Institute of Technology. Whether 
you keep this for your own library, or hand it 
m to the McGill library, I think you will con- 
cole that it is worthy of a place on either of 
the shelves.

I trust you will find it interesting

With kind regard

ruly yours,

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, 

McGill University,
Montreal, Canada.


